COASTAL QUILTER’S GUILD
General Meeting May 14, 1997

The meeting was called to order at the Samarkand Community Center at 7:37 P.M. by
Norah McMeeking.

OPPORTUNITY QUILT - Judy Gorrindo showed the quilt and now volunteers are
needed to do the quilting.

CHALLENGE Susan Cochran reminded members of the September deadline.

SPECIAL EVENT - Oleta Bennet circulated a sign-up board for our participation at the
Stowe House Fourth of July celebration.

QUILT OF HOPE - Norah again requested additional help.
LIBRARY - Sue Scholl asked for a volunteer to serve as co-chair.

.QUILT SHOW - A meeting will be held May 21 at 7:00 PM at Samarkand for all those
interested in a possible guild show.

WORKSHOP - Kathy Piece requested volunteers to help break down workshops as a .
business commitment will make it difficult for her.

BLOCK OF THE MONTH Chairman Carol Meyer explained the next block. This
months blocks were won by Karen Cooper.

SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA QUILTING GUILD - Linda Karppinen reported the next
SCQG will be aimed toward venders.

PROGRAM - Diane Eardley introduced Doreen Speckman.

MEMBERSHIP - Jan Inouye reported membership was now 207. Approximately 115
members were in attendance today.

The meeting concluded with the Border’s Quilt Show quilts being returned, show and

tell, and a thank you and farewell to Lee Carlson who will soon be moving to Santa
Monica. She has been a big part of our guild and will be missed.
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